
AUDITIONS FOR 
NWR7 THEATER’S PRODUCTION OF

THURSDAY OCTOBER,15 IN THE THEATER. THE 
AUDITION TIME SLOT SIGN UP SHEET IS ON THE BACK 

STAGE DOOR OF THE BIG THEATER 

The NWR7 Theatre well be performing a radio play adapted from the 1939 Campbell 
Playhouses’ version of A Christmas Carol that was produced and directed by Orson 
Wells. The script is available online: 

https://www.wellesnet.com/a-christmas-carol-with-orson-welles-and-lionel-barrymore-
radio-transcript-audio/ 

The production is open to middle and high school students.  
Those auditioning should be prepared to read from the script. Rehearsals will be 
Mondays and Thursday evening from 6:30 to 7:30.  

The Production will be performed on stage and recorded for broadcast. Cast and 
crew members will be costumed in late 1930’s dress and hairstyles. Multiple vintage 
stage microphones will be set up along the front of the stage allowing for a socially 
distanced performance.  

For the production we also need choral singers, a piano player, foley sound effects 
artists and production crew. Contact Mr. Winegar if you are interested 

Any student auditioning who has a conflict on October, 15 or who wishes to 
participate distantly should contact Mr. Winegar at KWinegar@nwr7.org. 
Students who are full time distance learning are allowed to attend auditions 
and be present at rehearsals if they wish. 

mailto:KWinegar@nwr7.org

